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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We had a very busy last week, the highlight of which was our Pudsey Games, in aid of Children in Need. We all 

had great fun completing our exercise circuit and raised a fantastic £217.34! Thank you Meghan, for inspiring us 

and all of you for supporting the event. 

Our next big event will be our Christmas Fair, next Saturday 2.00-4.00pm. I do hope you can come along and 

support the school in raising valuable funds for our children. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 
                                             

 

Flu Immunisation 

 

A reminder that the children will be having   

their Flu Immunisation (nasal spray) on 

Wednesday 22nd November    

 

Christmas Performances 

The children have begun preparing for their upcoming plays and 

it’s a real pleasure hearing them learn the songs and start 

rehearsing. 

I would like to draw to your attention the change of start 

time for each performance.  

I apologise for the change but it will allow the children a little 

more time to prepare, on the day, in a calm manner  

 

DIARY DATES 

 
25/11 – Christmas Fair at 2.00 – 4.00pm 

12/12 – Year R Christmas Play at 10.00am 

13/12 – Year 1 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

14/12 – Year 2 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

19/12 – Christmas Service at St Anne’s at 2.00pm   

(Parents/family members invited) details to follow 

20/12 – Christmas Lunch/party 

21/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

21/12 – School Closes at 2.00pm 

04/01 – School Closed for INSET 

05/01 – School Closed for INSET 

08/01 – School opens 8.45am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easy Fundraising 

Did you know you can help raise funds for our 

school by using www.easyfundraising.org.uk ? I’m 

sure with Christmas fast approaching you will be 

doing lots of shopping.  By registering with this 

website, every time you shop online the school 

receives a donation.  Please support us if you can. 

 

Twitter 

Have you checked out our Twitter feed yet? We update it 

frequently with photographs of school life and it’s an excellent 

way of keeping track of breaking news about the school. 

@BagshotInf 

 
 

Christmas Crèche 

 
As is the norm for these events we will be not be able to admit 

children to the performances as this can be distracting for the 

children performing and other members of the audience. 

In order to help those of you who have younger children and 

wish to attend the plays, we will be providing a crèche facility 

at school.  This will be held from 9.45am in Bugs room, on the 

playground, and will be run by members of school staff. 

To ensure that we have the correct ratio of adults to children, 

we request that you inform the school office no later than 

Friday 8th December, should you require a place. The cost is 

£2 per child which covers the additional staffing costs we 

incur. 

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/bagshotinfant

